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   Important information, upcoming events  

   and dates for your diary.  
 

Forthcoming courses and Information  

Village Green Children Centre 

 

 

 

Online e learning Courses 

Book a course Monday to Friday  any time between 9am-4.00pm (use the 

centre’s PCs) or once signed up for online learning, complete at home at a 

time to suit you. 

 

Other Activities 
 

Breast Feeding Support Group 

 Monday from 1:30pm to 3:00pm at the Village Green Children’s  

Centre. FREE. Come along, relax and put your feet up in our comfortable 

breast feeding friendly surroundings. Breast feeding support is also  

available. 

Baby Massage—Booking forms available in Centre Reception 

Baby Bloom—Booking forms available in Centre Reception 

Stay & Play Sessions 
Are you worried about your child’s speech or communication?  Come along 
to the  Chatterbox group on Thursdays 9am-10.30am. 
Pop into the Children's Centre to pick up an Activity Programme or email to 
request one. 
D.I.A.L 
Last Thursday of every month 1-3pm FREE and Confidential Drop in for help 
and advice on debt and all money matters.  If you wish to book an  
appointment call Becky Goffin on 01493 789562. 
 

Like us on Facebook and/or follow us on Twitter @villagegreen9 

 

For more information and to book any of the course please call 01493 

789562 or email: childrenscentre@moorlands.norfolk.sch.uk 



Children In Need  

A brilliant effort for BBC Children in Need last week! The school raised 
£400.99 in total, and the Friends event a further £131.21. A huge thank 
you to all our parents and children who supported the events on Fri-
day!  
 
Friends of Moorlands 

A fantastic first event by the Friends of Moorlands! A huge thank you 
to everyone who made this possible, especially Alex and all the com-
mittee members. It was lovely to see so many parents and children 
having an enjoyable time! More importantly though we had some 
great feedback and suggestions which will really help the committee 
move forward and ensure our children benefit from the money raised 
by your generosity. We're all looking forward to the next event!!  
 
Parent Helpers 
We have Mrs Johnson our Road Safety Community Assistant coming 
into school and would be grateful for parent helpers that are DBS 
checked for the following dates: 
Yr6 Cycling x1 helpers     27/11, 1/12, 4/12, 5/12, 11/12, 12/12 , 14/12 
& 15/12 
 
Head Lice 
Please can we ask you to be very vigilant and check your child's hair 
regularly for head lice. 
 
Parking Permit 
Please note unless you have a parking permit you will no longer be 
able to park in the school grounds. Our Site Manager will be checking 
all cars that enter the school premises via the drive through gates. 
 
School Premises 
For Safeguarding reasons we cannot allow parents to walk around the 
school when dropping children off in the morning and picking up at 
the end of the school day. If you require any information or help, 
please come to the main office.  

Hot Meals 
If your child/children are going to be late for school and require a hot  
dinner or jacket potato please call the office before 10:00am.  
 
No Nuts Policy 
Its very important we work together and follow our ’No Nuts Policy’, 
please ensure your children have a nut free packed lunch and any 
snacks when at school. Nutella is a popular one that keeps being 
brought into school. We have several children who have a severe nut 
allergy which is life threatening.  
 
 
Breakfast and After School Club 
Please ensure your child or children are pre-booked in advanced into 

both clubs. Due to adult to children ratios, this service may not be 

available if you have not booked and may result in your child being 

turned away. 

Please note due to staff training Afterschool Club won’t be available on 

Thursday 16th and Wednesday 22nd November 2017. 

 
Mobile Library 
We are fortunate to have the Norfolk Library Service Mobile Library 
stop at the school. It is important that this service is used when it is 
here as  
otherwise we may lose out. The next visit will be on Wednesday  13th  
December 2017 
 
Belton Church 
Usually the first Wednesday of every month starting at 6:00 pm - 
7:30pm. As the name suggests it is a messy church; a style of service 
which begins with a shared meal and where adults and children,  
currently aged between 0-13 years, can discover the bible through 
crafts  and activities.  We meet at church where there is parking  
available.  
 

 

https://www.facebook.com/bbcchildreninneed/?fref=mentions

